
UNITED STATES
 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS
 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
 

November 12, 1998 

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 

FROM: 

Executive D~ect~oM 

~/Jt:J-/~~ 
John T. Larkins, EXecutive Director 
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 

SUBJECT: PROPOSED FINAL GENERIC LEITER, "LABORATORY 
TESTING OF NUCLEAR-GRADE ACTIVATED CHARCOAL" 

During the 457th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, November 

4-7, 1998, the Committee considered the subject generic letter and decided not to review it. The 

Committee has no objection to issuing this generic letter. 

Reference: 

Draft memorandum received October 29, 1998, from Frank J. Miraglia, Office of Nuclear 
Reactor Regulation, to Thomas T. Martin, Committee to Review Generic Requirements. Subject: 
Request for Review and Final Endorsement of the Proposed Generic Letter Titled. "Laboratory 
Testing of Nuclear-Grade Activated Charcoal." 
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